
**Forms for Girls**  

“Clip it off for Cancer” 
Beautiful Lengths Permission Slip 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

All Robinson students have the opportunity to make a 

difference for women battling cancer by donating 8 inches of their 

hair to Pantene Pro V during the “Clip it off for Cancer” assembly. We 

will be hosting this assembly at Robinson on April 6th, 2018.   

 
 
What is Pantene Beautiful Lengths? 

Beautiful Lengths is a partnership between Pantene and the American Cancer Society.  

The role of Pantene is to provide the funds to turn donated hair into free, real hair wigs 

for women with cancer across the country. 

 
How it works: 

 Commit to donate your hair 

 Donate your hair at the “Clip it off for Cancer” assembly on Friday, April 6th 

 Get your hair cut by a hair stylist right after your donation (optional) 

 

Hair Donation Requirements: 

 You must donate a minimum of 8 inches 

 Donated hair cannot have dyes, bleaches, or chemicals  

 Donated hair must be less than 5% gray  

 

If you are interested: 

 Fill out a COMPLETED form (next page) 

 Submit form in the envelope outside room E109 by Friday, March 23rd 

 Attend mandatory meeting at Davala Hall on Wednesday, April 4th  
 

 

 

For any questions, e-mail us at RobinsonCancerAwareness@gmail.com or see 

Avi Gurowitz or Brooke Nedved in room E109 during 5th period 

 
For more info on the Beautiful Lengths program, visit  

www.pantene.com/en-US/PanteneBeautifulLengths/Pages/default.aspx     

mailto:RobinsonCancerAwareness@gmail.com
http://www.pantene.com/en-US/PanteneBeautifulLengths/Pages/default.aspx


Name of Hair Donor: ________________________ 

 

Grade: ____         T-shirt size (Adult sizes): ____ 

 

5th Period Teacher: _____________ Room #: ______ 

 
Circle one: 

I have   C   D   E   lunch on Blue Days 

 

Email: ____________________________ 
This is how we contact you with important information, so be sure to check it! 

   

 
  

You may pick ONE person to cut your hair at the assembly. 
 

Name of cutter: ______________________ Cutter’s T-shirt size: ____ 
 

Person making initial cut is (check one): 

___Student at Robinson 
___Teacher/Faculty at Robinson  
___Family/Friend member who does not go to Robinson   
 

Why are you donating your hair to Pantene Beautiful Lengths? What/who has been influential 
in your decision to cut your hair? Why? 

 ____________________________________________________________________ 
 

___________________________________________________________________ 
 
____________________________________________________________________ 
 
____________________________________________________________________ 
 
________________________________________________________ 

 
  Who is cutting your hair? What is the reason towards your decision to pick this person? 

____________________________________________________________________ 
 

___________________________________________________________________ 
 
____________________________________________________________________ 
 
____________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

Thank you so much for participating in our event, but more importantly participating in an 
opportunity to change someone’s life! You rock! 



Parental Permission Form 
 
 
I give ____________________________ permission to donate her hair for the 

“Clip it off for Cancer” assembly on April 6th, 2018 at Robinson Secondary. 

 

Check one of the following options: 

After the assembly…  
   
  _____   I want my child’s hair shaped up at school by local hair stylist volunteers. 

(Tips appreciated!) 
 

  _____   I have scheduled my child’s own hair appointment outside of school.  
 
 
 

 

Parent Signature__________________________________________ 
 

 

Submit this form in the envelope outside 

Room E109 by Friday, March 23rd 

 

  



How to Make the Cut 

Here’s everything you need to know about making the cut. First, make sure your hair meets our Donation 

Requirements. Second, make sure you follow these instructions exactly, so you can be sure your hair is used to create 

a realistic wig to bring real hope to a woman with cancer. 

 
1. The day of donating, clean, shampoo, and/or condition hair, without any styling, hairspray, or additional hair 

products. 

2. Gather hair at the nape of the neck. 

3. Create a ponytail with an elastic band. Make sure the band is tight around the hair to keep the hair together after cutting. 

If it comes out of the band, it won’t be included in the donation. A second hair band can be placed around the middle of 

the ponytail to keep the hair together. 

 
4. Ensure that the elastic band is just below where you want to cut your hair. 

5. Measure the length of the ponytail from the elastic band to the tips, making sure it’s at least 8 inches 

long. Donations shorter than 8 inches will not be used, because this is too short for making a wig. If your hair is 

not 8 inches, continue growing it out. There is no maximum length requirement. 

6. Cut the hair just above the elastic band so that the elastic band remains on the ponytail after cutting and keeps cut 

hair together. Do not wash or style the ponytail in any way after it has been cut off. 
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Robinson will do this for you-- 

7. Place the ponytail, kept intact with the elastic band, in a zipper-lock bag and seal tightly. Please ensure that the 

ponytail is completely dry before sending. 

8. Place the plastic bag with the ponytail in a padded or plastic envelope and send to: 

Pantene Beautiful Lengths 

Attn: 192-123 

806 SE 18th Ave. 

Grand Rapids, MN 55744 

 

9. If you would like to know when your donation is received, please include your full name and return address with 

your hair donation. Please ensure that the ponytail is completely dry before sending. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



**Forms for Boys** 

“Clip it off for Cancer” 
Head Shaving Permission Slip 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

All Robinson students have the opportunity to make 

a difference and spread awareness for the women 

and men battling cancer, by either donating 8 

inches of their hair to Pantene Pro V, or shaving 

their hair to any length during the “Clip it off for 

Cancer” assembly. We will be hosting this assembly 

at Robinson on April 6th, 2018.  

How it works: 

 Commit to shave your head 

 Turn in a completed form 

 Attend the assembly on April 6th!  

 

If you are interested: 

 Fill out a COMPLETED form (next page) 

 Submit form in the envelope outside room 

E109 by Friday, March 23rd 

 Attend mandatory meeting at Davala Hall 

on Wednesday, April 4th  

 

 

For any questions, e-mail us at RobinsonCancerAwareness@gmail.com or see 

Avi Gurowitz or Brooke Nedved in room E109 during 5th period 

 

Name of Hair Shaver: ________________________ 

 

Grade: ____         T-shirt size (Adult sizes): ____ 
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5th Period Teacher: _____________ Room #: ______ 

 
Circle one: 

I have   C   D   E   lunch on Blue Days 

 

Email: ____________________________ 
This is how we contact you with important information, so be sure to check it! 

 

 
 

Check one:  

Will you be providing your own clippers? 

YES____   NO____ 

If you are able to provide this, we highly encourage it! 

 

 

What is your desired guard length for your shave?  

0___   1___   2___   3___   4___   5___   6___   7___   8___   

 

Why are you shaving your hair? Who/what has been most influential in your decision 

to shave your hair? Why?  

________________________________________ 

________________________________________ 

________________________________________ 

________________________________________ 

________________________________________ 

________________________________________ 

 

 

 



Parental Permission Form 

 

I give ____________________________ permission to shave their hair for the 

“Clip it off for Cancer” assembly on April 6th, 2018 at Robinson Secondary. 

 
 

 

Parent Signature__________________________________________ 
 

 

Submit this form in the envelope outside 

Room E109 by Friday, March 23rd 
 

 

 


